
Board of Education Report 

Elementary Principal 10-29-20 

Remote Learners have increased from 24 in September to 47 as of November 12, 2020. 

 

 

Ms. Sanasith’s 5th grade class created and played a game they came up with after reading Harry Potter.  
The game was modelled after the game of Quidditch from the book.   

 

PK3 kids enjoying a picnic on one of the last really nice days in November! Mr. Musingo has transformed 
the way music is being taught to our 1st grade students.   

 

 

 


